Since you signed a petition against the
possible spot re-zoning of 1257 Western
Avenue from residential to commercial
status, this is a reminder that there
will be a public hearing regarding this
issue on:

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 1972
8:00 p.m,

New Guilderland Town Hall
(1/4 mile west of McCormack's Corners)

If you require transportation or can give a
neighbor a ride, please call Mrs. Margaret
McKinley at 489-6987,

The outcome of this meeting may depend on your
presence and support.



